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	PROPOSAL: 

Virginia Park Brick Road Reconstruction Project 
	OUTREACH DETAILS: Community Meeting

Tuesday, August 13, 2024,  6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Joseph Walker Williams Center

8431 Rosa Parks Blvd., Detroit, MI 48206

Join City Staff for a meeting at 6:00 p.m. Presentation starts at 6:30 p.m.
	ADMINISTRATIVE SUMMARY: The Virginia Park Road Reconstruction project is a curb-to-curb reconstruction of the historic 30- foot-wide road from The Lodge Freeway to Woodward Ave. The road itself is characterized by its original brick paver surface and stone curbs which will be replaced.



Additional improvements of strategically target areas could include repair of worn concrete sidewalk and driveway approaches that front the street, replacement  of several noncompliant ADA crosswalk ramps, new shade street trees, and minimal upgrades to existing site furnishings.



The estimated construction cost for the project is $5,278,100 with construction starting spring 2025 to be competed Late Fall 2025.
	ONLINE FEEDBACK: Send feedback to:

Jay Biernat, Project Manager, Department of Public Works

biernatj@detroitmi.gov


